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ADSA NATIONAL ROADSHOW 2019/2020

The ADSA Executive Committee is excited to launch the 
National Roadshow for 2019/2020 and will be visiting ADSA 
branches across the country. Topics that will be presented 
during the events include updates on recent ADSA activities, 
the ICD 2020, developments regarding the new nutrition 
professional, the National Health Insurance (NHI), and 
leadership in nutrition. 

The Roadshow kicked off at the Gauteng South branch on 15 
October and it was a resounding success. We were privileged 
to have Rebone Ntsie, Director of Nutrition at National 
Department of Health, as our keynote speaker for the event. 
Rebone, an alumnus of the African Nutrition Leadership 
Programme shared on the topic of Leadership and Nutrition. 
Next, we visited the Eastern Cape branch at an event hosted 
in Port Elizabeth on 25 October. We were honoured to 
have Professor Edelweiss Wentzel-Viljoen share her vast 

knowledge and experience in a presentation titled ‘The Past, 
Present and Future of the dietetic profession in South Africa’, 
with an update on the new nutrition professional.

ADSA will visit KZN on 7 November, Pretoria on 15 November, 
the Free State branch in Bloemfontein on 5 December 2019 
and will visit the remaining branches in the first quarter of 
2020. Keep a look out in the ADSA mailer for more information 
about the next roadshow event in your province. This is a 
great opportunity to learn, network, voice your thoughts and 
views and to meet members of the executive committee. 

INTERNATIONAL CONGRESS OF DIETETICS (ICD 
2020) REGISTRATION IS OPEN

The world of nutrition is coming to Africa. Online registration 
for ICD 2020 is open (http://www.icda2020.com/index.php/
register). We are pleased to announce that there are reduced 
rates for ADSA and NSSA members. Please take note that 
early bird registration closes on 31 March 2020. Don’t miss 
out on this once in a lifetime opportunity to attend this 
fantastic congress at a discounted rate.

Kind regards, 

Association for Dietetics in South Africa (ADSA)

Executive Committee  

www.adsa.org.za

Rebone Ntsie presenting at the ADSA Gauteng South Roadshow

ADSA Eastern Cape Roadshow

Stay in touch with ADSA and help us spread the word that optimal 
nutrition is essential for all South Africans: 

 www.facebook.com/ADSAorgza

 www.twitter.com/ADSA

 Blog: http://nutritionconfidence.wordpress.com 

 Website: http://www.adsa.org.za 

 Email: info@adsa.co.za or adsacomms@gmail.com
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